
WHO warns against counterfeit cancer drug  

Counterfeit versions of leukemia drug Iclusig are being traded around the world and have 

reached the patient level in Asian markets, according to the World Health Organization (WHO). 

WHO warned that counterfeit 45mg packs of Iclusig had been discovered in some countries, with 

some fake packs bearing the batch number PR072875 - present in English language packaging - 

and a German-language variant with the batch number PR0834170. Neither of these batch 

numbers is genuine, according to Iclusig’s manufacturers. 

 


